
Back To The Club House 

 

Following the Prime Minister announcing that we can move to step three 
of the Lockdown recovery plan the clubhouse will reopen on Monday 
17th May 2021. 

There are still strict rules which must be adhered to, You MUST wear a 
face covering on entering the Club House and there will be a one-way 
system in place. 

Your contact details will be taken or alternatively you can use the NHS 
track and trace App. You must wait to be allocated a table. 

The maximum number of people at any table is six so please do not 
move any chairs or tables. 

A waitress service will be in place so remain at your table where your 
order will be taken. 

If you need to use the toilets, put on your face mask, and use the one-
way system. 

Can you please always ensure that you respect the social distancing 
rules. 

I hope you all enjoy this opportunity to get back into the Club House. 

 

David                  
Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


